
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Request 
 
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information on 
any council-run residential heat networks you have. 
 
1. What is the name of the energy supplier(s) for each of your residential heat networks? 
2. How much has your energy supplier(s) charged you for your heat networks in the last five financial 

years (2019-20, 2020-21, 2021-22, 2022-23, 2023-24)? 
3. Did you apply for the government's Energy Bills Discount Scheme for your heat networks? If not, why 

not? 
4. Have you applied for the government's Heat Network Efficiency Scheme? If not, why not? 
5. Have you updated your business case for adding meters to heat network flats since energy bills went 

up in 2022? If not, why not? 
 
Response 
 
1. Npower for Electric.  Corona for gas. 
 
2. Charges 
 

2019-20, £123548 (gas)  
2020-21, £115122 (gas) 
2021-22, £147357 (gas) 
2022-23, £501219 (gas). £20333 (elec (new site with GSHP)) 
2023-24, £461845 (gas) £ 118808 (elec) 

 
3. Yes 
4. Yes 
5. There is currently a review of our properties that contain heat networks, metering will be included in 

the review where viable. 
 

 


